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Defelice, Monica

From: Mizell, Beth [Beth.Mizell@snoco.org]
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2011 8:38 AM
To: Bob Reese (breese@voaww.org); cpanagos@gfalls.wednet.edu; Dave Wood; Deb Walrath;

Debra Fryberg (tigkalkis@yahoo.com); Defelice, Monica; Geneen Cabe (daycare@sauk-
suiattle.com); Ilverson, Cheryl; Jeniffer Nations; Julie Polkinghorn
(ijpolkinghorn@everettcc.edu); Karrie Honey; Kelly Davidson (kdavidson@everettcc.edu);
Laura Waukechon (lauraw@upperskagit.com); Lillian Gomez (Lgomez@tulaliptribes-
nsn.gov); Linda Alumbaugh (linda.alumbaugh@josephinenet.com); Linda Steinborn
(Isteinborn@Iwsd.wednet.edu); Lahey, Lynn; Matt Wyant;
PAM_GUILFORD@asd.wednet.edu; Parkerkd@mukilteo.wednet.edu; Shawn Bennison;
Tammy Reppert; Tracy Souza; Wendy Floyd

Cc: Varano, Joe; Reardon, Kristi; Pendray, Kari
Subject: Parent-Community Volunteer Training
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Attachments: Clarification Child Abuse and Neglect training.doc; Parent-Community Volunteer
statement.pdf; Spanish Parent-Community Volunteer statement.pdf

Good morning,

As many of you may recall from last spring, the County realized during our Self-Assessment process
that we had not been requiring volunteers to view the CPS Mandated Reporter Video prior to
volunteering in the program, as detailed in our ECEAP Contract. We clarified this expectation with
the Department of Early Learning, and learned that the parents and community volunteers must
receive training on child abuse and neglect, but are not required to view the video. We added this as
an enhancement in your 2011-2012 Contract Requirements. Attached here are three documents to use
as you implement this new requirement:

1. The clarification regarding volunteer training on the prevention of child abuse and neglect -
what must be included in the training, the timing of the training (PRIOR to volunteering in the
classroom) and how sites must document that the training has occurred.

2. Parent-Community Volunteer Statement in English

3. Parent-Community Volunteer Statement in Spanish

All of these documents have been reviewed and approved by the Department of Early Learning to
ensure that providing the training without asking volunteers to view the video would meet DEL
requirements. Please Note: Sites must maintain a copy of each signed volunteer statement, AND a
copy must be sent to the County to be maintained in a file here; send the copies to the attention of your

County Coordinator.

Please feel free to call your County Coordinator if you have any questions. Thank you for helping us
attend to this important requirement!

Beth

Beth Mizell, M.S.

Education and Family Coordinator

2/23/2012



